Alai Labs Pte Ltd

NLNI

DATE : 31-AUG-2018
PLACE : SINGAPORE

To

Wizard Innovation Technologies Sdn Bhd
#7-01,7th Floor, Block-C, Kelana Square,
47301, Jalan S5&/26, Kelana Jaya, Petaling Jaya
Selangor, Malaysia.

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Dear Mr. Prabhu

We are pleased to inform that ALAI LABS PTE LTD is very happy to get associated
with WIZARD Innovation Technologies Sdn Bhd and we appreciate the
remarkable services and support rendered by Wizard to our company especially in
manufacturing segment.

We also appreciate your team work and professional approach for timely
completion of the SAP implementation and support projects as per our
satisfaction. We are also happy to inform that that our organization is benefited a
lot by your cost effective Solutions.

We would like to thank you again and we are looking forward to availing your
services again.

For ALAI LABS PTE LTD

NAGARAJ LAKSHMAN PRABHU
(Director)
Email : prabhu.n@alai-labs.com
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